300 Classroom Building

The next stop on the tour is our 300 building where you will take most of your classes on campus. We have a maximum of 32 students per class, and this is amazing as it helps to build professor-student relationship. Your professors will know your name and you will know theirs too. Our professors always welcome your questions and are willing to help. As an international student, when I was leaving my country, Nigeria, I was very scared of how I was going to be able to handle studying in a new country and thousands of miles away from home. But coming to Oconee campus with amazing professors, small class size and such a beautiful community atmosphere helped me to settle into college here very easily. We have well-equipped biology labs in the 300 building also. At the labs, you get the practical aspect of what you're learning in the biology lectures, which will make the concepts learned in class become more memorable.

If you need this document in an alternate format for accessibility purposes (e.g. Braille, large print, audio), please contact Kristin Stalvey at (706) 310-6309 or kristin.stalvey@ung.edu.